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THEere's A new sTorgwatltke In Town!

Now that Spring is almost here, we’'ve decided to install a Winter
StoryWalk®! Yes, your intrepid Director is discovering that sometimes,
these projects take a little longer than anticipated... In any case, it's
something the whole family can enjoy, regardless of the weather! Head on
down to the trail behind Franklin Central School and read a story while you
walk! (Many thanks to our board chair Stacie Tremblay for her help with
this project). Note: The StoryWalk® Project was created by Anne
Ferguson of Montpelier, VT and developed in collaboration with the
Kellogg-Hubbard Library. Storywalk® is a registered service mark owned
by Ms. Ferguson.



WE'RE PLANNING TWO SPECIAL
STORY TIMES THIS MONTH!

CARNIVAL STORYTIME

March I, 2022 « IOAM-I2PM
Haston Library

On Friday, March 11th from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m., the Haston will be hostin’ a
Carnival Storytime, with games, snacks, and stories, of course! And on
Friday, March 18th we’ll be getting our Irish on with a St. Patrick’s
Day-themed storytime! Join us for fun and laffs with the kiddos.



SPOTULIGHT ON: eBOOKS anbD eAUuUDIO
BOOKS

For those of you who enjoy reading eBooks and/or listening to
eAudiobooks, there are some changes on the horizon! The Vermont
Department of Libraries recently announced that they are contracting with a
company called LYRASIS, in order to expand digital offerings. All patrons
will be able to use their Palace app, and as the press release says, it
“aggregates eBook and eAudiobook content from multiple vendors into a
single interface, increasing access, ease of use, and appeal.” In other
words, LYRASIS will be providing many more options for your e-content
enjoyment. (The Libby app will continue to be usable as well). Stay tuned
for more information as we continue to learn about this exciting new
development!!
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This month, the library’s book group will be discussing All The Light We
Cannot See, by Anthony Doerr, March 31st at 6:30 PM via Facebook
Messenger. Contact the library to reserve a copy of the book and/or to
inquire about how to join virtually if you'd like to participate!

DaTaBase/service OF THe MONTH:
KanorPyYy

———

THOUGHTFUL ENTERTAINMENT




Did you know that the Haston Library offers a streaming service called
Kanopy? If you have a library card, you can create an account and watch
four movies per month, or an unlimited number of “Kanopy Kids” videos.
It's easy to sign up, and best of all, it doesn’t cost a thing! Visit the library’s
website or click on the link below to start watching:

https://www.kanopy.com/

CHeCK Our weBsiTe anbD “LiIKe” US ON FaCeBOOK
FOIr more INnFormaTion anNnb uPDaTes!
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